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Dear Ms Walli 

i. Board File #: 

Hydro One Networks Inc. ("Hydro One" 
1 2015 to 2019 Distribution Application 

EB-2013-0416 

I am writing with respect to the comments on the Draft Rate Order ("DRO") which are to be filed on 
Monday, April 6, 2015. 

We are still awaiting additional information to be provided by Hydro One arising out of the Technical 
Conference which occurred yesterday, April 1, 2015. We believe that this additional information, which 
we expect shortly, will assist our assessment of the DRO — and ultimately assist the Board. 

The challenge that we face is that because of the Easter holiday, our offices are closed on Monday, 
April 6, 2015. In light of the fact that we are waiting for additional information from Hydro One, and 
that our offices are closed for Easter Monday, we request a one day extension to file our comments on 
the DRO until Tuesday, April 7, 2015. 

We note that Hydro One has asked that it be provided until Tuesday, April 7, 2015, to respond to the 
letters filed by the "cable parties" seeking that the Board grant leave to bring a motion to review and 
vary the Decision in this proceeding which underlies the DRO. The timeframe we are requesting is 
identical to the time requested by Hydro One. 

Vincent J. DeRose 
c. 	Susan Frank and Erin Henderson (Hydro One) 

Intervenors EB-2013-0416 
Paul Clipsham and Ian Shaw (CME) 
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